
                                        BOD Meeting Minutes 
                                                  01/28/11 
 
Meeting opened at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Members present: Tye Riley, Julie Stapp, Helen Stone and Denise Vigil 
 
Members absent: Chad Buffington 
 
Election of officers took place via email on 12/9/10 
 
President- Tye Riley 
 
Vice President- Julie Stapp 
 
Treasurer- Helen Stone 
 
Secretary- Denise Vigil 
 
 
Topics discussed: 
 
Billing for Riverside Farm lots took place, including history of events/ billing for years 
2005-2008. 2009 was the first billing cycle. 
 
Paul Simpson’s theory discussed of splitting by 86 lots. 
 
It was voted to proceed with actual figures for 2010, uncollected fees based on budget, 
and final billing to be based on 86 lots. 
 
No further business took place. 
 
Next BOD meeting TBA 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:05 p.m. 
 
Submitted by, 
 
Denise Vigil 
Denise Vigil 
RGHOA Secretary 


